
 

 

 

Have you gotten your Tickets yet for the Blessings in a Backpack  
Trivia Night .??!! Only five tables left!! 

 
Gather your friends, co-workers, staff and community together and 
reserve a table or two for a night of fun and laughter while supporting a 
great cause.  You don’t have to be a genius but it helps!!!  
 
Trivia Night is being held at Santia Hall, 1985 Cass Lake Rd in Keego Harbor, on Friday November 

9, 2018.   Dinner starts at 6 and the first of seven rounds of Trivia starts at 7:15. There will be 

great food, great desserts, great prizes, and great fun—for just $30 a ticket.!! A cash bar will also 

be available. Bring your team of 10 or we will create a team for you.   

Run entirely by volunteers, Blessings in a Backpack is a program that sends 6 non-perishable 

meals home with students in need every weekend of the school year for the cost of just over 

$100 a child. Started in 2005 in Louisville, Kentucky, the program is now in over 47 states and 

1000 schools. In our own West Bloomfield School District, the volunteers pack over 200 bags of 

food each week for needy students.   

 

All proceeds from Trivia Night will go to fund this worthwhile program.  Get your tickets now  

by contacting katherinesheiko@hotmail.com, at www.blessingsinabackpackmi.org/events, or by calling  

248 521 0074.   

 

…Because Hunger Does Not Take a Break on the Weekends.   
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